
Coon Lake Hills Board Meeting Minutes     July 18, 2018 

 

 Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm 

 Attended by Mike McIsaac, Deb Peven, Marilyn McGowan, Marcia Tomasko, Angela Brown, Sharon 

Mischakoff, Bruce Pfister and Marianne Blaszczak 
 

Lake Pro Report: Bruce reported that the treatments last week were not posted on everyone’s 

property.  Our concerns about safety for possible swimmers were shared with Lake Pro.  
 

Current and future billings from Lake Pro are estimated to amount to $37,000 for this year for the 

treatment of lily pads and algae.  Water quality will be tested in the Fall. 

Mike made the motion to use association funds to pay for an additional lily pad treatment since many 

neighbors have raised concerns about how pervasive they have been this summer. The motion passed 

unanimously. 
 

It was suggested that we pay teenagers living on the lake to rake weeds from the lake to help augment 

the efforts to improve the water quality. 
 

Harvesting every other year was suggested instead of investing in the purchase of a harvester which is 

cost prohibitive and would need to be maintained. 
 

Secretary’s Report:  Minutes from the June meeting were approved. 

Treasurer's Report: Current balance is $21,664.56.  Outstanding dues were collected and payment was 

made for the annual picnic. 
 

Fencing:  Zoning supervisor was expected to evaluate old and new fences erected in violation of township 

and association bylaws on July 19. 
 

Signage: Katrina Walsh reported that the “No Public Access” sign on Westhill has disappeared.  Marilyn 

will order a new sign from Signworks that will be erected on its own pole. 
 

Summer Picnic: Flyers have been distributed so that residents could mark their calendars for the fun-

filled annual event. A copy of this is on our Facebook website if anyone missed it!  Hot dogs and buns will 

be purchased. People are asked to bring their own beverages (beer will not be provided this year) and a 

dish to pass. Donations for the baskets and live auction would be appreciated as the proceeds benefit 

local children in need. 
 

Website: Angela has researched options and presented the most cost efficient choices.  The Board 

unanimously approved the cost for the domain/website. Please send any pictures you may have of the 

lake to sendangelabrownemail@gmail.com.  
 

New Business: Unfortunately, three Board members resigned from their positions effective 

immediately.  They will certainly be missed. We would appreciate hearing from anyone who would like to 

join the Board to fill the vacancies (Treasurer, Vice President and Trustee). 
 

The next board meeting is scheduled for August 15th at Mike’s home. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 
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